
A public school reserves the right to establish a dress standard 
that is reasonable for all concerned. 

 
Students are asked to co-operate with the school by dressing appropriately.  In addition, clothing 
that is suggestive, provocative, insulting, and/or unsuitable for public wear or which may 
result in distraction, disturbance, or interruption of school proceedings is 
inappropriate.  Such clothing will be discussed with the student and/or parent/guardian and 
school administration.  Students can be asked to change their clothing during regular school 
hours, as well as, during school sponsored and related activities. 


